
 

News from the Nest 

 Thank you for making our teachers feel LOVED this week! Teacher 
Appreciation Week was a success! 

 Happy Mother's Day! We hope you enjoy your day celebrating all the Bradley 
Mom's and Mother's everywhere! 

 Classrooms are being packed up. Parents will be assigned a time and place 
of pick up the week of May 18th. Parents will drive up and receive a bag of their 
student's items similar to the technology distribution. All information on the 
pick-up procedures will be communicated to you by your child's teacher. 

 5th Grade Continuation: We are going to celebrate our 5th Graders on 
Tuesday, May 26th! More details to come. 

 Thank you to all families who were able to order The Bagel Deli this 
week! What a wonderful Bradley community we have!!! 

 Remote Learning: Bradley will continue remote learning and student 
engagement until May 29th which is a 1/2 day. 

 2020-21 School Year: DPS is working to devise a plan to begin school in 
August. There are many options on the table and DPS hopes to communicate 
their plan with parents in June. 

DISCOVERY LINK 

 DPS Discovery Link is before and after school kid care. If you are looking this 
type of care for your Kindergarten and older students, registration is open! Please 
check out all Discovery Link has to offer for the 20-21 school year: Discovery Link 
School Year ’20-’21 New Family Registration English or Discovery Link School 
Year ’20-’21 New Family Registration Spanish 

BRADLEY PTO 

 Our teachers and staff felt loved and appreciated this past 
week!  Thank you all for your caring and kind efforts of support and 
encouragement.  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15wFLLduMoGtR1nsVd3SwTRjIJP6aA8pE/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/15wFLLduMoGtR1nsVd3SwTRjIJP6aA8pE/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11PgbEyR3M58fTtvSIIuvs4hnFsNfeO8DYg686MXo3J4/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11PgbEyR3M58fTtvSIIuvs4hnFsNfeO8DYg686MXo3J4/edit


 Bradley Supports Local Restaurants – Thank you for ordering meals this 
past week from The Bagel Deli – it was nice to support a local business that gives 
so much to our school. 

 This week please join PTO in supporting Maggiano’s Little Italy who has 
generously donated their beautiful space and food for our previous 3 PTO 
auctions and provides Bradley teachers and staff with a delicious holiday 
luncheon each December. Order to-go meals for pickup or delivery from their 
fabulous menu at https://orders.maggianos.com/ 

 GOOGLE MEET TIP: Parents, does your child only see a limited group when 
doing a class Google Meet? Visit bit.ly/bradleygrid for instructions on how to 
install the Google Meet Grid View Extension “aka waffle” that will allow 
your child to see everyone during a Google Meet. For a full parents’ guide on 
everything Google Meet visit bit.ly/dpsmeetguide 

SHOW OUR COMMUNITY SPIRIT: Decorate and paint rocks and leave 
them around your neighborhood on your daily walks! How many can you 

see in your walks in the neighborhoods?  

 

https://orders.maggianos.com/
https://bit.ly/bradleygrid
https://app.schooldeets.com/dashboard/edit-post/66281/bit.ly/dpsmeetguide

